NRC PDR

UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, O. C. 20585

Movember 5, 1979

Docket No. 20-10

Mr. 0. Louis Pecples
Director of Nuclear Licensing
Commonwealth Edison Company
Post Qffice Box 767

Chicago, [11inois 60690

Dear Mr., Pegples:
RE: COMPLETION OF SEP TOPIC IV=-1.A -« DRESDEN 1

four letter dated March 13, 1979, indicated that you have examined our draft
evaluation of the subject topic transmitted by our letter dated January 16,
1878, You have indicated that the facts upon which the staff based its
evaluation are correct. Since you have not identified any factual errors in
our draf: evaluation, our review of SEP Togpic [V-1.A is complete and this
evaluation will be a basic input to the integrated safety assessment for
your facility.

The subject assessment compares your facility design with the criteria
currently used by the staff in licensing new facilities. This assessment
may need to be re-examined if you modify your facility or if the criteria
are changed before we complete our integrated assessment.

incerely,
. 7,

S o~ XLraono—
Denﬁ?s (. Temann, Chief
Operating Reactors Sranch #2
Division of Operating Reactors

cc: See next page
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Isham, Lincaln & 3Beale

counselors at Law

Jne First National Plaza, 42nd Floor
Chicago, [11ineis 60603

¥r. B. 8. Stephenson

Plant Superintendent

Oresden Nuclear Sower Station
2ural Rouyte #!

Morris, I1lincis 50430

. Nuclaar Regulatory Commission
Jimmy L. Sarker

Morris, [11ingis 60430

Susan N. Sekuler

ts3istant Attorney General
Znvircmmental Control Dévision
‘23 4, Randolph Street

suite 2315

shizage, [11inois 50601

v“erris Public Library

504 Liberty Street
“sreris, [11inois 60451

KMC, Inc.

ATTN: Rich'rd Schaffstall

1747 Pennsylvania Avenue, N. W.
Suite 1050

Washington, D. C. 20006

1405 342



